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I am writing in support of HB 2004. I believe building and maintaining a strong 

representative democracy is crucial for building a strong, responsive government and 

is vital to the ideals of being governed by and for the people. I also believe that, 

normatively, elected officials should have support from at least a majority of voters. 

While I do not believe that ranked choice voting on its own will solve all issues with 

our electoral system, I do believe that it is an important and vital first step. I urge all 

members to vote yes. 


